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Criminal Procedure Matthew Lippman 2018-12-20 This
contemporary, comprehensive, case-driven book from
award-winning teacher Matthew Lippman covers the
constitutional foundation of criminal procedure and
includes numerous cases selected for their appeal to
today’s students. Organized around the challenge of
striking a balance between rights and liberties,
Criminal Procedure, Fourth Edition emphasizes diversity
and its impact on how laws are enforced. Built-in
learning aids, including You Decide scenarios, Legal
Equations, and Criminal Procedure in the News features,
engage students and help them master key concepts. Fully
updated throughout, the Fourth Edition includes today’s
most recent legal developments and decisions. Features
and Benefits A chapter-opening vignette drawn from a
case in the chapter gets students immediately involved
in the content that follows. Test Your Knowledge
questions at the beginning of each chapter help students
activate prior knowledge read with purpose for topics
they don't yet know. Edited cases introduced by clear
and accessible descriptions provide students with
concrete examples and illustrations and expose them to
the actual documents that have shaped the American
criminal justice system. Additional edited cases are
available on the student study website. Legal Equations
offer visual overviews of the laws and concepts
discussed in the text. Questions after each case
reinforce learning and help students uncover the key
points. Criminal Procedure in the News excerpts expose
students to contemporary developments in the law through
current events. Chapter Summaries and Chapter Review
Questions help students prepare for exams. A chapterending Legal Terminology section with corresponding
Glossary helps students master the vocabulary of the
criminal justice system. New to this Edition A number of
significant, new U.S. Supreme Court decisions are now
cases discussed in the book, such as United States v.
Carpenter, which raised important questions around
police use of new technology. Other new cases address
important issues including privacy, racial
discrimination, and effective assistance of counsel,
search and seizure, juries, plea bargaining, the
exclusionary rule, pretrial motions, and habeas corpus.
Features. The content includes a new Test Your Knowledge
feature and a number of new You Decide and Criminal
Procedure in the News features that explore crucial
topics such as police use of deadly force, the second
amendment and gun control, a defendant’s right to a
bail, racial bias in jury deliberations, searches of
electronic devices, and much more. Topics. Several new
topics have been added or expanded to reflect their
growing impact on criminal procedure. These topics
include technology and the home, police use of cell-site
location information and body cameras, patterns and
trends of Terry stops in major cities across the US,
individuals being arrested for “Walking While Black,”
racial bias in the judiciary, and the impact of the
policies of the Trump administration on the use of
drones, the detention of undocumented immigrants, and
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the continued operation of the detention facilities at
Guantanamo.
Criminology Frank Schmalleger 2012-12-21 Powerfully
illustrated, compelling content. Criminology is a user
friendly criminology text that teaches students about
the exciting field of criminology using the learning
skills they already possess. In recognition of the
visual orientation of today's learners, we sought to
achieve a comprehensive integration of graphic art with
the concepts and ideas of criminology. Consequently,
Criminology is intensely visual. Its layout and design
invite readers to explore its pages, which powerfully
illustrate the critical concepts that are central to the
field of criminology today. Our intent is to visually
attract readers to the subject matter of criminology,
making for ease of learning.
Researching and Writing in Law Terry C. M. Hutchinson
2002 Provides a comprehensive and in-depth analysis of
labour law. The book features extensive case referencing
and scholarly yet accessible discussion of the key areas
of employment law, particularly pertaining to the law of
individual contracts. This edition features analysis of
recent significant developments.
Scots Criminal Law Shreiff Andrew Cubie 2016-02-25 This
fourth edition of Scots Criminal Law takes account of
case law developments, changes arising from the Sexual
Offences (Scotland) Act 2009, and coverage of the
Criminal Justice and Licensing (Scotland) Act 2010,
including Breach of Peace. The book provides an
essential introduction to criminal law for students and
those with a general interest in this subject. It
provides a firm grounding, both assisting and
encouraging more detailed study.
Defining Crimes Joseph L. Hoffmann 2017 "[This book
focuses on the] intellectual and theoretical issues that
arise from how crimes actually get defined and applied
today by state and federal legislatures, trial and
appellate courts, police, prosecutors, defense lawyers,
and juries. New features [for this edition]: new
coverage of the controversial issue of police use of
deadly force, which—together with the existing section
on 'stand your ground' laws—facilitates class discussion
of the “Black Lives Matter” movement and the shootings
of Trayvon Martin, Michael Brown, and Eric Garner, among
others; new chapter on Gun Crimes, including the Supreme
Court’s 2016 decision upholding the criminalization of
gun ownership for those convicted of domestic violence
crimes; updated chapter on federal criminal law,
including the court’s 2016 Elonis decision; updated
coverage of criminal cases involving the overprescription of opoid painkillers and other kinds of
prescription medications; and updated materials on rape,
incorporating coverage of 'yes means yes' laws and
policies."-The Grammar of Criminal Law: American, Comparative, and
International George P. Fletcher 2007-06-11 The Grammar
of Criminal Law is a 3-volume work that addresses the
field of international and comparative criminal law,
with its primary focus on the issues of international
concern, ranging from genocide, to domestic efforts to
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combat terrorism, to torture, and to other international
crimes. The first volume is devoted to foundational
issues. The Grammar of Criminal Law is unique in its
systematic emphasis on the relationship between language
and legal theory; there is no comparable comparative
study of legal language. Written in the spirit of
Fletcher's classic Rethinking Criminal Law, this work is
essential reading in the field of international and
comparative law.
Land Law Ben McFarlane 2012-06-14 The second edition of
Land Law: Text, Cases, and Materials offers a
stimulating and thought-provoking guide to land law.
With insightful commentary and carefully selected
primary and secondary material this book provides the
resources necessary for a thorough study of land law.
Searching the Law, 3d Edition Frank Bae 2021-12-13
Asphalt Justice John Raymond Cook 2001 Challenges the
current criminal justice emphasis on incarceration and
punishment and encourages instead a focus on
rehabilitation and treatment.
Juvenile Justice Today Gennaro F. Vito 2004 Offering a
comprehensive and balanced treatment, this book traces
the history, development, and current practices of the
system designed to deal with juvenile behavior, its
control and treatment. It concentrates on the processes
that make the juvenile justice system work, the people
involved in the system, and the programs aimed at
meeting the needs of children in trouble. The writing
style is clear and concise, incorporating understandable
examples and descriptions throughout. KEY TOPICS A
three-part format presents the history of juvenile
justice, provides extensive coverage of the entire
juvenile justice process, and considers its future. For
individuals interested and/or considering a career in
the criminal justice field.
The Ethical Foundations of Criminal Justice Richard A.
Spurgeon Hall 1999-09-24 Ideal for anyone involved in
the study of criminal justice, this book acquaints
students with the philosophical concepts upon which
ethical theory is based. It applies these ideas to
specific issues and dilemmas within the criminal justice
system. Its ultimate goal is to acquaint students with
basic concepts of ethics in criminal justice and to
train the mind to solve moral issues independently. The
Ethical Foundations of Criminal Justice offers a
comprehensive definition of ethics, and elucidates its
unique language and logic. The book explores the major
ethical theories, with extensive discussion of
authorities like Kant, Aristotle, Mill, and Hobbes.
Chapters investigate normative ethics, teleological
theories, deontological theories, and the alternative
theories of ethics. The author exhibits the practice of
these theories in actual matters of rights, the law, and
the behavior of the courts. This book addresses ethics
in the context of civil liability, police corruption,
and abuse of police power, and includes numerous case
studies and references to other relevant works. Criminal
justice majors, criminology and law school students, and
even police academy cadets will find this text an
invaluable source of information both for academic
studies and real-world applications.
May It Please the Court Brian L. Porto 2008-10-17
Despite their clarity and sophistication, most judicial
process texts currently available have two significant
limitations. First, they understate the effects of legal
factors such as stare decisis on judicial decisionmaking and second, they fail to convey the human
emotions involved in litigation. Reflecting the author’s
experience as a political scientist, law student,
judicial clerk, practicing attorney, and law professor,
May It Please the Court: Judicial Processes and Politics
in America, Second Edition redresses this imbalance by
giving well-deserved attention to legal influences on
judicial decisions and to the human drama of litigation.
Each chapter reflects the book’s premise that the
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judicial process operates at the intersection of law and
politics, and this theme guides the discussions. The
coverage in the book is far-reaching, exploring numerous
topics, including the structure of federal and state
courts, the selection and removal of judges, and the
legal profession’s history and culture. It discusses two
hypothetical cases, outlining their trial and appellate
proceedings. It also presents an engaging debate about
the legitimacy and the utility of judicial policy
making. New to this edition: Expanded appendices,
including a discussion of computerized legal research
New illustrative cases, documents, and web references
All chapters updated to reflect changes since the first
publication in 2001 The final chapter summarizes the
theme of the book, noting that courts not only enforce
norms and resolve disputes, but also, as a coequal
branch of government, shape the fundamental power
relationships that drive American politics. The chapter
ends by observing that the judicial process offers a
window on the entire American political system. This
book clarifies the view from that window.
Women and the Criminal Justice System Katherine Stuart
Van Wormer 2022-01-31 This book presents an up-to-date
analysis of women as victims of crime, as individuals
under justice system supervision, and as professionals
in the field. The text features an empowerment approach
that is unified by underlying themes of the intersection
of gender, race, and class, and evidence-based research.
Personal narratives supplement research and statistics
to help students connect the text material with reallife situations. This new edition is informed by
consideration of major ongoing social movements such as
#MeToo, Black Lives Matter, and the fight to reduce mass
incarceration. The text stresses contemporary topics
such as recognition of lesbian, bisexual, and
transgender issues in juvenile and adult facilities; the
introduction of trauma-informed care in detention
centers and prisons; the criminalization of Black girls
and women; the effects of an increasingly militarized
police culture; and the contributions of Ruth Bader
Ginsburg and other influential women. With its emphasis
on critical thinking, this text is ideal for
undergraduate courses concerning women in the justice
system.
Criminal Justice Frank Schmalleger 2017-01-09 This is
the eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. For courses in
Introduction to Criminal Justice The gold standard for
criminal justice texts Criminal Justice: A Brief
Introduction, Twelfth Edition, offers a contemporary,
authoritative look at crime in America with a focus on
police, courts, and corrections. To make information
resonate with students, Schmalleger asks readers to
consider the balance between freedom and security issues
and evaluate the strengths and weaknesses of the
American justice system as it adapts to cultural,
political, and societal changes. A wealth of Internet
resources along with author tweets (@schmalleger)
extends chapter material and provides up-to-the minute
information on this ever-evolving field. Its unifying
theme, unmatched timeliness, and coverage of trends and
technology make this text the standard by which all
other brief texts are judged. Criminal Justice, Twelfth
Edition is also available via Revel™, an interactive
learning environment that enables students to read,
practice, and study in one continuous experience. Learn
more.
Basic Criminal Law Anniken U. Davenport 2011-01-04 Basic
Criminal Law, Third Edition offers a comprehensive,
well-organized approach to understanding key legal
concepts and to developing the real-world skills
students will as paralegals or in other criminal justice
roles. Thoroughly updated for the latest trends, it
guides students through the history of criminal law, the
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crimes themselves, and specific legal procedures. To
promote interest, it presents crimes first and then
procedures, and highlights current events and case law
throughout. This edition's new features include:
completely revamped end-of-chapter material, including a
comprehensive Building Your Professional Skills section;
a new chapter on sex crimes; more coverage of evidence,
technology, and appeals; more charts and diagrams; new
state-specific examples, and updated case studies
throughout.
Criminal Law, 4th Edition Richard Bonnie 2015-05-05 This
title is a part of our CasebookPlus(tm) offering as ISBN
9781634595223. Learn more at CasebookPlus.com. This
casebook features rigorous analysis of legal doctrine
positioned against a backdrop of cultural and political
debate. Its core is the act and mental state
requirements of both the common law and the Model Penal
Code. Topics of current interest include sexual assault,
stand-your-ground laws, battered woman's syndrome, the
insanity defense, and capital punishment. The chapter on
liability for the conduct of another is completely new.
It integrates treatment of two doctrinal paths to that
result, complicity and conspiracy, beginning with the
Supreme Court's 2014 Rosemond decision and combining
consideration of other doctrines common to both.
How the Law Works Gary Slapper 2016-04-28 ‘How the Law
Works is a gem of a book, for law students and for
everyone else. It is a must read for anyone interested
in how society is shaped and controlled via law.’ Dr
Steven Vaughan, solicitor, Senior Lecturer, Birmingham
Law School ‘How the Law Works is a comprehensive, witty
and easy-to-read guide to the law. I thoroughly
recommend it to non-lawyers who want to improve their
knowledge of the legal system and to potential students
as an introduction to the law of England and Wales.’ HH
Judge Lynn Tayton QC Reviews of the first edition: ‘A
friendly, readable and surprisingly entertaining
overview of what can be a daunting and arcane subject to
the outsider.’ The Law Teacher ‘An easy-to-read,
fascinating book . . . brimful with curios, anecdote and
explanation.’ The Times How the Law Works is a
refreshingly clear and reliable guide to today’s legal
system. Offering interesting and comprehensive coverage,
it makes sense of all the curious features of the law in
day to day life and in current affairs. Explaining the
law and legal jargon in plain English, it provides an
accessible entry point to the different types of law and
legal techniques, as well as today’s compensation
culture and human rights law. In addition to explaining
the role of judges, lawyers, juries and parliament, it
clarifies the mechanisms behind criminal and civil law.
How the Law Works is essential reading for anyone
approaching law for the first time, or for anyone who is
interested in an engaging introduction to the subject’s
bigger picture.
Criminal Law and Procedure: An Overview Ronald J.
Bacigal 2014-01-01 Criminal law and criminal procedure
are two distinct areas of study. Discover both and see
how they work together in CRIMINAL LAW AND PROCEDURE: AN
OVERVIEW, 4TH EDITION. This book's clear and concise
presentation will equip you for a variety of legal
careers as it covers both the substance of criminal law
and criminal procedure to give you a solid overview of
the entire criminal justice system. The book first
defines criminal responsibility and addresses major
felonies recognized in most, if not all, jurisdictions.
The second half details procedural aspects of the entire
criminal justice system, from arrest to appeal and
habeas corpus, with special emphasis on the U.S.
Constitution's fourth, fifth, and sixth amendments. A
wealth of summaries and excerpts from court cases
highlight practical applications of this book's legal
principles.This edition introduces emerging topics and
increases coverage of ethical issues, such as the impact
of electronic communications on the discovery process.
criminal-law-today-4th-edition

3/6

New Learning Objectives and Sidebars draw attention to
concept summary charts, while new practice exercises,
essays and integrated discussion questions help you
apply criminal law and procedure as it is practiced
today. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
California Criminal Law Steven F. Shatz 2011-01-01
Criminal Law 2007
Public Law Mark Elliott 2011-03-17 Public Law is a high
quality textbook that offers a mixture of black letter
law and political analysis to give students an excellent
grounding in the subject. It covers all of the key
topics on undergraduate courses and includes a number of
pedagogical features to aid understanding.
Law Alive Grant Morris 2011-12-19 A BOOK THAT BRINGS THE
LAW ALIVE! Law Alive: The New Zealand Legal System in
Context 2nd edition is an innovative introduction to the
New Zealand legal system, adopting a 'law in context'
approach that will encourage students to see the law as
a living part of the political, social, economic and
cultural life of a nation. Covering all key areas of
study in a legal system course, this text is written in
an engaging style that will spark the attention of
students. Law Alive shows how the law works beyond
theory in a real-life context. New To This Edition: New
end-of-chapter exercises for students to consolidate and
apply learning Discussion of the new Marine and Coastal
Area (Takutai Moana) Act and its implications for
customart title Comprehensively up-dated throughout,
including reference to recent developments in case and
statute law Law Alive is also available as an e-book.
Criminal Justice Malcolm Davies 2009 The new edition
continues to provide a comprehensive introduction to all
aspects of the Criminal Justice system. Fully up to
date, it combines a description of the major agencies
involved in the control of crime and the pursuit of
justice with an introduction to criminal justice theory
and key concepts in English criminal law.
Introduction to Criminal Justice Kenneth J. Peak
2017-11-29 A practical and applied introduction to
criminal justice Introduction to Criminal Justice:
Practice and Process shows you how to think practically
about the criminal justice system by offering you a
proven, problem-based approach to learning. Bestselling
authors Kenneth J. Peak and Tamara D. Madensen draw on
their many years of combined practitioner and academic
experience to explain the importance of criminal justice
and show how key trends, emerging issues, historical
background, and practical lessons can be applied in the
field. New to the Third Edition: An emphasis on
constitutional policing, legitimacy, and procedural
justice stresses the importance for police to develop a
“guardian” mindset over a “soldier” mindset. New
discussions of contemporary criminological theories—such
as social structure theories, social process theories,
social conflict theories, feminist theories, and
environmental criminology theories—provide you with a
concise explanation on why people commit crimes and how
to prevent them in the modern world. An in-depth view of
three particularly challenging problems and policy
issues—terrorism, the mentally ill population, and
illegal immigration—demonstrate how today’s society and
the criminal justice system are affected by these issues
and what can be done to address the problems. New
examples and case studies of ethical dilemmas illustrate
today's climate of distrust, dissension, and dysfunction
to encourage you to think critically about what is
considered “ethical”. New video interviews with criminal
justice professionals offer you career advice, provide
you with insights into a variety of career paths, and
discuss challenges and misconceptions of each
profession.
Criminal Law Ellen S. Podgor 2022-01-03
Criminal Law Russell L. Weaver 2011 This book is
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designed to be easy to use and to produce rewarding and
insightful classroom discussion. The focus is on
teachability, rather than encyclopedic coverage of the
field. The book includes modern cases that reflect the
current state of the law and older cases that help
students understand and evaluate the modern approach.
The book contains numerous hypotheticals designed to
stimulate and encourage thought and discussion. The
authors have also included materials to help students
develop practice skills.
Criminal Justice in the U.s.
Criminology (Justice Series) Frank Schmalleger
2017-01-04 For courses in Criminology Brief. Affordable.
Visual. Criminology provides an affordable, thoughtprovoking look at criminology that uses clear writing
and eye-catching visuals to get your students straight
to the important concepts. By focusing on the core
concepts, students will gain true understanding of the
material, without becoming overwhelmed with unnecessary
information. The book's conversation-starting pedagogy
encourages active participation in learning, moving
students beyond memorization by engaging them in the
latest research findings and current events shaping the
field. The Fourth Edition includes updated statistics,
an entirely new chapter on victims and victimization,
revised Learning Outcomes, and new Putting Criminology
to Work boxes which examine evidence-based evaluations
of a number of important crime prevention programs.
Criminology, Fourth Edition is also available via
Revel(tm), an interactive learning environment that
enables students to read, practice, and study in one
continuous experience.
Criminal Law Today Frank Schmalleger 2016-01-05 Bringing
criminal law to life. Criminal Law Today, 6/e, brings
criminal law to life by relating it to real stories from
today's headlines. The text's approach is strongly
influenced by the belief that the law has always been,
and remains, a vital policy-making tool. As a topic for
study and discussion, the nature and life of the law is
more important today than ever before. The text
highlights the challenges that face the law as it
continues to adapt to the needs of a complex and rapidly
changing society and features a balanced text/casebook
approach that provides a lively introduction to criminal
law. Effective in-text learning tools give students the
resources they need to master the material presented in
the text. To give your students the most accurate
picture of criminal law today, the material on law and
crime is updatedthroughout the Sixth Edition. New cases
and stories drawn from recent real-life events are
included to draw readers into the material and help them
contextualize how theory translates into practice.
Criminal Law Today, 6/e, is also available via
REVEL(tm), an interactive learning environment that
enables students to read, practice, and study in one
continuous experience. Learn more.
The Grammar of Criminal Law George P. Fletcher
2007-06-11 The Grammar of Criminal Law is a 3-volume
work that addresses the field of international and
comparative criminal law, with its primary focus on the
issues of international concern, ranging from genocide,
to domestic efforts to combat terrorism, to torture, and
to other international crimes. The first volume is
devoted to foundational issues. The Grammar of Criminal
Law is unique in its systematic emphasis on the
relationship between language and legal theory; there is
no comparable comparative study of legal language.
Written in the spirit of Fletcher's classic Rethinking
Criminal Law, this work is essential reading in the
field of international and comparative law.
Basic Criminal Law Anniken Davenport 2014 Basic Criminal
Law: The Constitution, Procedure, and Crimes, Fourth
Edition, offers a comprehensive, well-organized approach
to understanding key legal concepts and to developing
the essential skills and hands-on experience students
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will need as they enter the legal profession. The text's
teaching resources include an Instructor's Manual,
PowerPoint lecture slides, and a Test Bank. Teaching and
Learning Experience The text is rich with features that
guide students through the history of criminal law, the
crimes themselves, and specific legal procedures. Every
chapter offers opportunities to develop the real-world
skills that students will need when they enter the
workforce. The text's teaching resources are available
online to download and include an Instructor's Manual,
PowerPoint lecture slides, and a Test Bank.
Criminology Frank Schmalleger 2013-05-30 Powerfully
illustrated, compelling content. Criminology is a user
friendly criminology text that teaches students about
the exciting field of criminology using the learning
skills they already possess. In recognition of the
visual orientation of today's learners, we sought to
achieve a comprehensive integration of graphic art with
the concepts and ideas of criminology. Consequently,
Criminology is intensely visual. Its layout and design
invite readers to explore its pages, which powerfully
illustrate the critical concepts that are central to the
field of criminology today. Our intent is to visually
attract readers to the subject matter of criminology,
making for ease of learning.
Hate Crimes Phyllis B. Gerstenfeld 2017-03-31 The Fourth
Edition of Hate Crimes: Causes, Controls, and
Controversies by Phyllis B. Gerstenfeld takes a
multidisciplinary approach that allows students to
explore a broad scope of hate crimes. Drawing on recent
developments, topics, and current research, this book
examines the issues that foster hate crimes while
demonstrating how these criminal acts impact
individuals, as well as communities. Students are
introduced to the issue through first-person
vignettes—offering a more personalized account of both
victims and perpetrators of hate crimes. Packed with the
latest court cases, research, and statistics from a
variety of scholarly sources, the Fourth Edition is one
of the most comprehensive and accessible textbooks in
the field.
Crime Control in America John L. Worrall 2014-02-12 This
is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements that
may come packaged with the bound book. This
comprehensive, straightforward text introduces readers
to the many methods of crime control and reviews the
research concerning their effectiveness with a fair and
balanced approach. Crime Control in America: What
Works?, 3e, provides in-depth coverage of policing,
prosecution and courts, and legislative methods of crime
control. It moves beyond the justice system and examines
the effectiveness of crime control at the individual,
family, school, and community levels. Finally, it covers
environmental criminology and explanations of largescale crime trends, particularly the reductions
witnessed during the 1990s. Unlike others on the market,
this book also examines crime control that is informal
in nature, one that does not rely on involvement by the
criminal justice system or other forms of government
intervention. Worrall presents a comprehensive view of
crime control in America while maintaining a neutral
ideological stance. Unlike most of the competition, this
straightforward, student-friendly text does not
presuppose any knowledge of the criminal justice system.
This book is geared specifically toward undergraduate
students of any major, including community college
students. The book covers more methods of crime control
than any of its competitors, and all the most
controversial and current approaches are discussed indepth. Teaching and Learning Experience This book offers
a current look at crime control and its effectiveness,
examining emerging areas in the field. It provides:
Comprehensive, up-to-date coverage with unique content:
Exposes students to a wide range of methods of crime
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control in America Extensive look at the effectiveness
of crime control approaches: Reviews the research
concerning crime control effectiveness and presents a
thorough analysis of what works/doesn't work to control
crime Strong pedagogical features: Gives students the
tools to master key concepts faster and more
effectively, and provides support for instructors
Scottish Legal System Clark Bryan Keegan Gerard
2014-05-10 Whether youOCOre studying Law in Scotland or
looking to convert to Scots law, this invaluable guide
will quickly equip you with all the basics of the
Scottish legal system. Fully updated for the third
edition, it is the ideal textbook for busy law students
and revising for those all-important exams. Summary
sections of Essentials Facts and Essential Cases will
help you to identify, understand and remember the key
elements of the subject.&quote;
International Criminal Law: Cases and Materials Ellen S.
Podgor 2010-02-02 International Criminal Law provides a
set of teaching materials furnishing students with a
grounding in the transnational issues likely to arise in
federal criminal cases, and also in the law produced as
a consequence of international efforts to impose
criminal responsibility on the perpetrators of human
rights atrocities. International Criminal Law offers,
for teaching purposes, a collection of cases (mainly
domestic) and other materials, together with notes and
questions about those cases and materials. The first
part introduces the field of international criminal law,
and includes a chapter on the general principles of both
domestic and international law governing efforts to
apply U.S. criminal law to foreign crimes and foreign
criminals. The second part covers the specific
application of those principles to cases involving the
Foreign Corrupt Practices Act, antitrust and securities
regulation, export controls, computer crimes, narcotics
and money laundering, piracy and terrorism, and torture.
The third part addresses procedural aspects of trying
such cases in U.S. courts. This section also treats the
extraterritorial application of the U.S. Constitution,
immunities from jurisdiction, mutual assistance in
criminal cases, extradition, alternatives to
extradition, prisoner transfers, recognition of foreign
criminal judgments, and the bearing on international
human rights instruments on criminal procedure. The
final part of International Criminal Law deals with the
prosecution of international crimes, and takes up the
question of what crimes constitute international crimes.
This section also discusses the Nuremberg and Tokyo
precedents, the ad hoc tribunals for the former
Yugoslavia and for Rwanda, the Rome Statute of the
International Criminal Court, and the substantive law of
international crimes such as aggression, genocide,
crimes against humanity, and war crimes. International
Criminal Law is supplemented annually. This eBook
features links to Lexis Advance for further legal
research options.
Criminal Investigation, Fourth Edition Michael J.
Palmiotto 2012-06-25 Criminal investigators need broad
knowledge of such topics as criminal law, criminal
procedure, and investigative techniques. The best
resource for these professionals will distill the needed
information into one practical volume. Written in an
accessible style, the fourth edition of Criminal
Investigation maintains the same reader friendly
approach that made its predecessors so popular with
students, professionals, and practitioners. Beginning
with an overview of the history of criminal
investigation, the book explores current investigative
practices and the legal issues that constrain or guide
them. It discusses the wide range of sources of
information available, including the internet,
individuals, state and local sources, and federal
agencies and commissions. Next, the book discusses other
investigative techniques, including interviewing and
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interrogation, informants, surveillance, and undercover
operations. A chapter on report writing provides
explicit instructions on how to capture the most
critical information needed in an investigation.
Additional chapters cover the crime scene investigation
and the crime laboratory. The remainder of the book
delves into the specific investigative protocols for
individual crimes, including sex offenses, homicide,
mass and serial murder, assault and robbery, property
crimes, cybercrime, and narcotics. Concluding chapters
focus on the police/prosecutor relationship and
investigative trends. Each chapter includes a summary, a
list of key terms, and review questions so that readers
can test their assimilation of the material. Clear and
concise, this book is an essential resource for every
criminal investigator’s toolbox.
Cases & Materials on Criminal Law Mike Molan 2009-01-13
Cases and Materials on Criminal Law provides a
comprehensive selection of key materials drawn from law
reports, legislation, Law Commission consultation papers
and reports, and Home Office publications. Clear and
highly accessible, this volume is presented in a
coherent structure and provides full coverage of the
topics commonly found in the criminal law syllabus. The
range of thoughtfully selected materials and
authoritative commentary ensures that this book provides
an essential collection of materials and analysis to
stimulate the reader and assist in the study of this
difficult and challenging area of law. New features
include: revised text design with clear page layout,
headings and boxed and shaded sections to aid navigation
and readability chapter introductions to highlight the
salient features under discussion short chapter table of
contents to enable easier navigation "Comments and
Questions" sections to encourage students to reflect on
their reading expanded further reading to encourage
students to engage further with the subject a Companion
Website to provide regular updates to the book. Recent
decisions of note that are extracted and analysed
include R v Kennedy (manslaughter based on supply of
heroin); Attorney General for Jersey v Holley
(provocation); R v Mark and R v Willoughby (elements of
killing by gross negligence); R v Barnes (consent as a
defence to sporting injuries); Attorney General’s
Reference (No 3 of 2004) (accessorial liability) and R v
Hatton (intoxicated mistake in self defence cases).
Consideration is also given to the likely changes to the
law relating to corporate manslaughter, at the time of
writing contained in the Corporate Manslaughter and
Corporate Homicide Bill currently before Parliament. Two
major law reform publications are extensively extracted
and contextualised in this 4th edition - the Law
Commission’s report on Murder, Manslaughter and
Infanticide (Law Com No 304) and the Law Commission’s
Report on Inchoate Liability for Assisting and
Encouraging Crime (Law Com No 300). This book is an
invaluable reference for students on undergraduate or
CPE/PG Diploma in Law criminal law courses, particularly
those studying independently or on distance learning
programmes.
Guide to South Carolina Criminal Law and Procedure
Patricia S. Watson 1997 A user-friendly introduction to
the Palmetto State's criminal justice system A handy
reference for students, police officers, and concerned
citizens, the Guide to South Carolina Criminal Law and
Procedure, Fifth Edition, offers a comprehensive
overview of the state's criminal justice system,
including legislative changes enacted during the 1995-96
session. Patricia Seets Watson and William Shepard
McAninch identify the functions of the police,
prosecution, defense, and the Department of Corrections;
define the jurisdiction and sentencing options of
various courts; and discuss the procedures involved in
processing a case from start to finish.
Criminal Law Today Frank J. Schmalleger 2013-05-30
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Bringing criminal law to life. Criminal Law Today, Fifth
Edition, brings criminal law to life by relating it to
real stories from today’s headlines. The text’s approach
is strongly influenced by the belief that the law has
always been, and remains, a vital policy-making tool. As
a topic for study and discussion, the nature and life of
the law is more important today than ever before. The
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text highlights the challenges that face the law as it
continues to adapt to the needs of a complex and rapidly
changing society and features a balanced text/casebook
approach that provides a lively introduction to criminal
law. Effective in-text learning tools give students the
resources they need to master the material presented in
the text.
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